Republic of the Philippines
Department of Agriculture
BUREAU OF ANIMAL INDUSTRY
Diliman, Quezon City
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MEMORANDUM
TO :  ALL IMPORTERS

FROM . THE OFFICER-IN-CHARGE
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

SUBJECT : HNOTARIZED APPLICATION FOR THE ISSUANCE OF
VETERINARY - QUARANTINE CLEARANCE TO
IMPORT POULTRY AND LIVESTOCK INCLUDING
HORSES

DATE : 26 January 2009

Please be informed that the Bureau of Animal Industry will require notarized
application for the issuance of Veterinary Quarantine Clearance (VQC) to
import poultry and livestock including horses.

The applicant must submit his picture with signature ID. In case of
authorized representative/agent, the application must be further
accompanied by a notarized Special Power of Attorney (SPA) with
corresponding picture and signature ID of the issuing principal/grantor.

For immediate compliance.

DAVINIO\R. CATBAGAN, DVM
Officer-In arge

Bureau of Animal Industry
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City 1128 Philippines
Tel. No. (632) 926-6883 Fax No. 927-0971
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